

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP

THE INTENT OF THIS WORKSHOP IS TO CONTINUE COMMUNITY DISCUSSIONS CONCERING THE I-293 EXITS 6 AND 7 IMPROVEMENTS STUDY IN MANCHESTER

The workshop is brought to you in collaboration with Alderman Keith Hirschmann

The workshop will be held at:

NORTHWEST ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 300 YOUVILLE STREET MANCHESTER, NH WEDNESDAY JUNE 7, 2017 6:30 PM

The public will be able to view study materials and interact with the study team beginning at 6:00 pm - 30 minutes prior to the start of the workshop.

Through an informal workshop type format, citizens and public officials will have an opportunity to ask questions and share their thoughts regarding proposed improvements to ensure that the project decisions meet public transportation needs and community goals, and protect and enhance the environment. Accordingly, NHDOT assures that this project will be administered according to the requirements of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and all related statutes to ensure nondiscrimination.

Any individuals needing assistance or auxiliary communication equipment due to sensory impairment or other disability, should contact the Bureau of Right-of-Way, NHDOT, PO Box 483, Concord, New Hampshire 03302-0483 – TDD Access Relay NH 1-800-735-2964. Notification for the need of assistance should be made at the earliest convenience.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED AND ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE

For information on the project visit the project website at www.293planningstudy.com

MANCHESTER 16099